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Lethbridge, November 8th, 2022 – Epiphany Legacy Investment Mutual Fund Trust (the “Trust”), has 

appointed Roger Simpson and James Bolen to our board of Trustees, effective October 5th, 2022 

 

We are excited to add these two individuals to the board of Trustees. Mr. Simpson’s experience in our 

business, real estate and investment management further strengthens our board. Mr. Bolen’s 

experience in leading, growing and financing business in Western Canada’s light manufacturing sector 

will bring added depth to the board from a fiscal and growth perspective. Mr. Bolen is also an 

independent board member. 

 

In conjunction with the appointment of new trustees the offering memorandum has been updated and 

now contains the management prepared Financial Statements for quarter ending June 30th, 2022 and 

the 2021 Audited Financials Statements for the Trust, Black Elm Financial LP and Epiphany Perpetuity 

LP. 

  

In parallel with the release of the new offering memorandum we have updated the website and 

marketing material. We would encourage our existing investors and partners to visit the website to 

review the new material. 

  

For inquiries or general information please contact the Trust via email at  info@legacyinvestment.ca  

or by calling the Trust office at 403-359-8606. 

  

  

  

The Trust Administration Team 


